Summer 2017

Year 3 Newsletter

This Term

Welcome back to our final term in Year 3!

It" s really important now that we are in our final term that children

settle themselves into class independently, ready to begin their morning

activity.

The adults in 3TM are Miss McCormack, Mrs Haughton, Miss Ruddock and

Miss Keighley.

The adults in 3BM are Mrs Milligan and Ms Teale.

Mrs Rennison will work with both classes throughout the week.

Children should be learning their spellings weekly to be tested every Friday.

In English we will focussing on adventure quest stories, poetry, instructions

and play scripts. In Maths we will be learning more about fractions, shape,

measurement and statistics.

As a school we are working towards Investors in Pupils. Children have been

given their own personal targets to work towards throughout the term.

Don’ tForget...

Important Dates

Indoor PE is on Thursday and Thurs 4th May — Class Photos

outdoor PE is on Friday.

Children must bring a change of

clothes, this can be left in school.

Weds 14th June -
The Yorkshire Show




Homework

Every Monday, children will receive a piece of Literacy, spellings and a

piece of Maths work to complete.

Book bags should be brought daily as children are encouraged to

independently change their reading books.

Remember to read every night to earn rewards.

Homework is to be brought back on a Friday along with Raving Readers

for us to record.

It is really important that children are practising their times tables and

spellings daily!

Opera North

The children have now been given their own instrument to learn and are
enjoying their weekly tuition. We hope you enjoyed our sharing performance
last half term and hopefully we will get the chance to show off our skills again

this summer!

Reminders

The door opens at 8:50 and lessons begin immediately.

We are always available to speak to you at the end of the school

day.




